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CBN reschedules November 2018 MPC meeting 

The November 2018 meeting of the Monetary Policy Committee 
(MPC) of the Central Bank of Nigeria (CBN) has been rescheduled 
from Monday and Tuesday, 19th & 20th November to Wednesday 
and Thursday, 21st and 22nd November, 2018, as a result of the 

declaration of Tuesday, 20th November, 2018, as a public holiday 

by the Federal Government.  
 

The CBN regrets any inconvenience this change may have caused its 
stakeholders and the general public. 
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